
Sirs, 

I wish to object to the wording in Item 4 - Catmead Grass Space, of the LGS Assessment 

in the Puddletown plan which has recently been submitted to you. 

Under the reasons explanation for including this area it states that this makes the area 

more pleasant and is suitable for " informal play". 

It further shows that this is private land with no public access. In that case any non 

residents of Catmead indulging in "informal play" would be trespassing. 

As it is totally wrong for the Parish Council to encourage trespassing I request that the 

phrase about informal play should be deleted from the plan. 

Valentine Cox. 

 

 




